THE VILLAGE OF BURNHAM
COOK COUNTY, ILLINOIS
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the President and Board of Trustees of the Village of Burnham
will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 8, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the Burnham Community Center,
14020 S. Torrence Avenue, Burnham, Illinois 60633. The purpose of the public hearing will be to
consider an Ordinance amending the Village Code to reduce the closing hours for certain liquor licenses
from 4:00 a.m. to 2:00 a.m., seven days a week. All interested property owners, all interested liquor

licensees and all members of the public will be heard at the public hearing.
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